
 

Newsletter No 04   27 September 2019 

Through our Christian values of love, peace and hope we work together 
and play together to be the best we can be 

Dear Parents/Carers 

It has been a very busy week in school this week. Thank you 
to everyone who attended or contributed to the Macmillan 
Coffee Morning. An individual thank you to Mrs Dadwal for 
helping to set up the event.  
Our boys played football against Chilwell Croft this week and 
played well despite not winning this time. The dodge ball and 
cheerleading clubs are being enjoyed and are very well 
attended.   
Lots of our year 6 children have been going to look at 
secondary schools, exciting times, a reminder that 
secondary preferences must be made online by 31 October 
2019. 
We are looking forward to our first class assembly of the 
year next Thursday. 3W have the theme of Harvest and you 
will have received a letter from Miss Woodley with regards to 
contributions of food. 
As usual my favourite part of the week has been seeing the 
children’s good work. 
Have a great weekend. 
God bless 

Mrs Jo Booker  

Head Teacher  

Parents evening 

Due to our final increase in classes we 

are now going to hold two parents 

evenings. This is so everyone can fit in 

the hall and staff can be covered. 

Harvest 

Now he who supplies seed to the sower and 

bread for food will supply and multiply your 

seed for sowing and increase the harvest of 

your righteousness; 

2 Corinthians 9:10 

 

Mutual respect and tolerance 

of those with different faiths 

and beliefs and for those 

without faith 

Contact us :-   

Tel: 0121 554 3751     Email: enquiry@stmryb20.bham.sch.uk  

Visit our website at:  www.stmryb20.bham.sch.uk 

Don’t forget to 

follow us on 

Twitter! 

@stmarysb20 

 

One of our anti-bullying strategies 

The following children will receive the ‘Kind and 
Thoughtful’ certificate and care of a cuddly dog.  
The award will be presented on Friday  4 October 
2019. The lucky children will also have fruit and 
milk with Mrs Booker, in her office, and swing on 
her chair.  

Early Years/KS1:     Micah - 1H 

Key Stage 2:          Saiya - 5H 

The following children will receive certificates for 
good work and behaviour in Celebration Assembly 
on Friday 4 October 2019. All Parents/Carers are 
welcome to attend. If Parents/Carers do attend 
could I please ask them to stay until the assembly 
finishes. This demonstrates to all the children that 
the entire assembly is valued by Parents/ Carers. 
Thank you for your support. 

Early Years 

Nursery - Kai’len, RJ - Thai, RWS - Phiyah-Loren 

Key Stage 1 

1H - Taniyah, 1S - Lesley, 2F - Devina, 2S - 
Maymoonah  

Key Stage 2 

3A - Jayron, 3W - Amaia, 4B - Lamario, 4M - Rhea, 
5H - Aleksander & Patrycja, 5SH - Mahrosh, 6S - 
Reyansh, 6W - Jaidon 

N, R, Y1 & 

Y2 

Tuesday 21 

October 2019 

2:30 - 6pm 

Hall 

Y3, Y4, Y5 

& Y6 

Tuesday 14 

October 2019 

2:30 - 6pm 

Hall 

Half 
term 

Children break up 
on 

Friday 25 
October 2019 

and return to 
school on 

Monday 4 
November 2019 



 
 
 
  

 

 

 


